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The purpose of this erratum is to correct two errors in the Recommendation 

Report.  
 

In paragraph 3.25 of the Report the following paragraph mistakenly refers to 
Mr Ashby as a witness of Ms Dewar as follows: 
 

 
3.25 In her opening submissions for WIAL Ms Dewar noted, in relation to other matters under 

section 171(1)(d) that a number of non-statutory documents, namely New Zealand 
Standards have been referred to by a number of witnesses including her own witness Mr 
Ashby.  

 

The reference to Mr Ashby should be to Mr Kyle. 
 

In paragraph 2.64 it is noted that Mr Sapsford was unable to attend the 
hearing.  This is incorrect. Mr Sapsford attended the hearing remotely and 
presented his evidence and was available to answer questions. Paragraph 
2.64 needs to be amended as follows: 

 
2.64  Mr Sapsford attended the hearing remotely in support of his evidence for the Institute and 

was available to answer questions we had of him.  
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